
  

Dear Championship Attendees! 

 

It’s almost time to conquer the climb with you here in Orlando and we can’t wait 

to see you take the floor after overcoming the unique challenges this season. Here 

is a few quick reminders to ensure everyone has a safe and fun experience while 

here at the championships. 

• Make sure that you are wearing a proper face covering over your nose 

and mouth at all times. Masks are required for all guests ages 2 and up – 

including the athletes, except when on the practice and performance floors. 

Athletes, coaches and spectators should bring their own masks and wear 

them at all times. You may only remove their masks while actively eating or 

drinking, but should be outside of the venues, stationary and maintaining 

appropriate physical distancing. Neck gators and bandanas are not allowed. 

Many of you may have seen a variety of CDC, state, and local updates 

relates to COVID-19 and mask wearing; however, the policies at Walt 

Disney World have not changed. 

• Arrival and departure times for your performances are listed on your 

schedule. Do not arrive at the complex prior to your designated arrival 

time. You must also exit the complex by the time listed on your 

schedule. This applies to both athletes and spectators. 

• To adhere to all venue capacities and ensure immediate families of athletes 

are able to watch performances, no “Sister Teams” or teams from your 

program will be allowed to watch performances. We look forward to 

having everyone back together for performances next season. 

While we understand that the championship may look a little different, we are so 

thankful to be hosting you all at this event. We NEED your full cooperation with all 

health and safety protocols throughout the competition. 



 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

  

 


